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The December Meeting of the listorical Society will be Held on Wednesdayr
December 9, 1987 at the Home of Dottie and Del Langhorst

The Langhorsts have invited all Society members to be their guests for Coffee and
Dessert at their home at 3120 Indian Point Road. Please R.S.V.P. to either
Dottie at 857-1100 or Joan Phillips at 857-2839 as soon as possible. A map to
help you find your way follows. \ :
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I'he Saugatuck Christmas Parade will be held on December 5th at 2:00 P.M. Terry Tatsch
has volunteered to organize a Historical Society group for the parade. Want to ride
the fire truck in costume or just in your every-day clothes? Call Terry for more
information at 857-2919. Or meet in the Bank Parking Lot at 1:30 on the 5th. We need

lots of volunteers. Del Langhorst has made a banner with the Society logo for
present and future use. e

New Committees have been formed. They are Archives with Bob Mersbach volunteering

as Chairman. Joan Phillips and Dottie Langhorst have agreed to take care of PUblicity,
and Bob Miller will Chair the Nautical History Celebration for 1988. He has already
begun to work on Publicity and organization. i

GREAT NEWS!! John Huyge, Director of the Chamber of Commerce, has provided space

in the Chamber building for us. We now have an office with files and storage space.
‘he phone, 857-2319, will be answered by the Chamber with the words nChamber Building."

HAPPY HOLIDAYS T0O YOU ALL!'!'!



